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Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
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Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

September 11, 2022 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 
Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship : 

Sometimes it just takes a nice word or smile to brighten 
someone’s day. This week show your Christian love to all 
those around you, your act of kindness may be what brings 

someone back to Jesus.  

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Twenty Fifth Sunday  in Ordinary Time 

For the week of 

September 11th 

Altar Bread & Wine  
in Memory of 

 

Norman  
Gottfried 

First Reading………………...Am 8: 4-7 

Second Reading……..............1 Tm 2: 1-8 

Gospel………………….......Lk 16: 1-13 

 

Masses for the Week 
Monday - September 12th 

James Kerr 

Tuesday - September 13th 

Special Intention Joseph & Dorothy  
Prementine 

Wednesday - September 14th 

Brenna Whitehead 

Thursday - September 15th
 

 

Friday - September 16th
 

 

Saturday - September 17th 

 

5pm 

Felipe Antonio Suriel 

Charles Kick 

Sunday - September 18th 

8 am 
Howard Meci 

10 am 

Patti Seringer 
Harold Bowman 

12 pm 

All Saint Margaret Parishioners 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who 
are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then remove 
them unless told otherwise. Please note-due to privacy 

issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you.  

 

 

September  4/ 5 
 

  Stewardship Envelopes 
Collected at Mass $6,682      179 
Mailed Envelopes $6,013 59 

Total Collection $12,695 238 

For all our parishioners 
suffering from chronic illness, 
as well as  

Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn Vacchio, 
Margaret Jung, John Roucoulet, Logan 
Baar, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, 
Terri Persina, Estelle Beauchamp, 
Alyssa Baisch, Eppie Larke, Jillian 
Brown, Virginia Butler, Robert J. 
Heege, Eric Cohen, Kathleen Weiss, 
Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, Laura 
Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, 
Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon 
& Ray Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. 
Liotta, Anne Logan, Christine  
Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Gina 
Rosenberg, Laura Positano, De Santis 
Family, Particia Wowk, Natasha 
Roucoulet, James Reynolds Jr., John 
Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Babies Aubry 
& Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Christina Muller & Baby.  



Wedding Banns 
 

Banns I: Crystal Alessi & Christopher Payea, 
both St. Margaret of Scotland 

Baptisms 
Riley Jo Agostino 

Lucas Gerard Neary 
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As we continue to keep abreast of all the things which go along with the opening of a new school year, and all of the schedule 
changes which follow after Labor Day, I want to bring the following matters to your attention. 
 

September 11th: Ever since the attack on our country in 2001 and the more than three thousand people who perished in the 
acts of terrorism then, this date stands out. We are all able to recall what we were doing when we learned of the attack, some-
times down to the smallest details. Some of us knew people who were murdered on that day, some of us were working in New 
York City and ran for our lives as the towers fell. For weeks after, we participated in funeral rites for victims and did what we 
could to comfort the grieving families who lost parents, sons and daughters, and others who lost neighbors and friends. It is 
good that we never forget that horrible day. It is good that we commit once again to be vigilant in our defense of life and dedi-
cate ourselves to be peacemakers in the spirit of that Beatitude in the Gospels. May we not fail to be the good servants who 
remain ready to constrain evil, and embody justice and mercy in our witness to the Kingdom which Christ wants us to build 
with lives of holiness. 

October 2nd: This year because it is a Sunday, we do not mark the Memorial of the Guardian Angels liturgically. Instead, it is 
the 27th Sunday in Ordinary Time. It is also Respect Life Sunday. I encourage you to remember the unborn children whose 
lives have been taken through abortion since its legalization by the Supreme Court in 1973. As you know, the Supreme Court 
decision in Dobbs a few months ago reversed Roe, and abortion remains now a matter for the states to decide through their leg-
islative bodies. We continue to be grateful for the Supreme Court outcome in Dobbs. But we cannot become complacent. The 
pro-life cause always needs your support, especially in a State like New York. Learn about how you can help in the various 
Life Centers which are located in Long Island.  

Besides the assistance to be rendered to women who are faced with unplanned pregnancies, we need also to win many others to 
our side so that the culture of life may take a deeper hold in our society. In this area, we still have a very long way to go. And 
so, I encourage you to participate in something called Stand Up for Life which is held every first Sunday in October. Stand up 
for Life is a prayerful, public witness to the sanctity of unborn life. Pro-life men and women gather in places on Long Island 
where there is high visibility because of constant vehicular traffic. One of those places is Route 110 in Melville. 

This prayerful, public witness begins at 2:00 PM and concludes at 3:30 PM – rain or shine! Consider going by yourself or with 
a group.  I will be there. 

Mission Cooperative Appeal: The last weekend in September, the 24th and 25th, has been designated as the time for the 
Claretian Missionaries of East Nigeria to preach the annual appeal. Fr. Innocent will be here at Saint Margaret to conduct that 
appeal. 

I ask you to remember the Church’s missions in your prayers and to support those same missions financially with the treasure 
portion of your stewardship. 

Mass Intentions: As you know, Masses at Saint Margaret have what we call Mass Intentions, and that would be persons who 
are remembered at the altar and whose names are mentioned in the Prayer of the Faithful. All of our weekend Masses have In-
tentions as does our daily Mass at 9:00 AM Monday through Friday.  

I encourage you to consider a deceased love one (relative or friend) on the occasion of that person’s death or some other im-
portant date (e.g. birthday) and arrange for the Holy Sacrifice to be offered at the parish office during regular business hours. 
Mass Intentions are not only for the deceased; nevertheless, most of the Intentions are in fact for those who have died.  

The very best way to help a deceased relative or friend is to assist in having him or her be counted among the saints in heaven. 
That is what the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass does for those who are no longer with us on earth. We refer to that spiritual gift as 
a fruit of the Mass. If our greatest joy is to be with the Lord without end, then it makes sense that we avail ourselves of the 
means that will bring that desired outcome to fruition.  

Eucharistic Revival: As you know, we started a period of Eucharistic Revival back in June and we continue to make that a 
priority in the life of our parish. By Eucharistic Revival, we mean having Catholics return to the practice of their faith; it also 
means a greater adherence to the Church’s Eucharistic doctrine and a deepening sense of reverence for the Blessed Sacrament. 

I invite you to take up this priority personally that Christ’s Presence with us under the appearance of bread and wine may be 
better known and better loved in thought, word and action. As the year unfolds, more and more will be said about this matter 
from the pulpit and in this bulletin.  

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor                
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St. Margaret’s Bereavement Ministry 
“Who we have once enjoyed and deeply loved, we can never lose, for all that we love deeply becomes  

a part of us.”  ~  Helen Keller 

You need not travel this journey alone… 
If you are 4 to 6 months or more past the loss of your loved one, consider joining with others who are on the same  

pilgrimage to hope, acceptance and a new life. Meetings will be held in the Parish Center beginning on  
Thursday, September 22nd with a choice of either an 11 am or 2 pm session.  

For more information please contact Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053, prior to this date.   

Dear Friends: 

Please accept my deepest thanks for your prayers and continued financial support for our senior priests 

residing at the St. Pius X Enriched Living Facility. 

When a diocesan priest is ordained, he promises to shepherd God’s people through happy and difficult 
times. Through the years, the Diocese of Rockville Centre has been blessed with many shepherds who 
have done just this and selflessly guided the faithful of Long Island.  Even in retirement, our priests 
continue to shepherd the flock and make a profound impact on the lives of Catholics of all ages.  They 
celebrate Mass in our parishes, visit the sick and homebound, and bring God’s Word to those in prison.  

After a lifetime of sacrifice and service, no priest should face retirement without the care and support 
they may need with daily living.  Happily, our St. Pius X facility provides a life-enriching experience 
for the men who live there, enabling our dedicated shepherds to live or recuperate in an environment 
that gives them the extra care and attention that they need.  At the same time, St. Pius X allows them to 
serve as active, fully engaged members of the community.  

I encourage you to give prayerful consideration of a gift in support of our retired priests living at  
St. Pius X Enriched Living Facility. As our Holy Father has pointed out, “... a community that takes 
care of the sick and elderly priests is one that is well-rooted in Jesus.” May I also ask that you remem-
ber all our priests in your prayers as I know you and your family are remembered in ours. 

 
                                                                                                    Sincerely in Christ, 

                                                                              
Most Reverend John O. Barres 
Bishop of Rockville Centre 

“A priest who is close to his people walks among them with the closeness and tenderness of a good shepherd; in 

shepherding them, he goes at times before them, at times remains in their midst and at other times walks behind 

them.”       Pope Francis 

ST. PIUS X RESIDENCE FOR RETIRED PRIESTS 
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From the Pastor’s Desk 
On the first Sunday of October, the 2nd, the annual Stand Up for Life witness will be held in a few locations on Long Island. It 
commences at 2:00 PM and concludes at 3:30 PM. It consists of a peaceful and prayerful presence at a conspicuous public 
place so that as many Long Islanders can see the pro-life message as possible. Please consider going and participating. Msgr. 
Batule goes to the Stand Up for Life witness in Melville along Rt. 110 on the eastern side of the road. He invites you to join 
him there. 

 

If you are an adult who has considered becoming a Catholic or know of an adult who wants to become a Catholic, please 
keep in mind that we accept candidates for conversion. The traditional starting time for those who are interested in becoming a 
Catholic is the early autumn as the school years opens. 

Let us know of your interest by calling the parish center at your earliest convenience. 
 

Adult Catholics who never celebrated the Sacrament of Confirmation and wish to do so are asked to notify us. A few 
months ago, we had a group of adult Catholics celebrate the Sacrament of Confirmation on the Solemnity of Pentecost  
(June 5th).  

We plan on doing the same for 2023. Following Easter in the next calendar year, the group will begin meeting to receive  
catechesis. 

Kindly advise us if you want to join us. Please call on the phone or come in person to the parish center. 

 

Registration ~ September 2022 
Please mail or drop off your registration at the Parish Center for placement. 

Are you new to the Parish? You may email Jackie at jmirenda@saintmargaret.com or x131 with 
any concerns or questions. 

 

Catechists Needed! 
Who will share the Faith with our youngest parishioners?  

We have youngsters in need of a Catechist. Help prepare our youth for the future by sharing your Faith 
with them once a month. Contact the Faith Formation Office for information at 631-732-3131 x131 or 

jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

PLEASE MAKE NOTE OF YOUR ORIENTATION DAY 
   LEVEL 1 – Monday, Sept. 12 at 6:00 pm                              LEVEL 6—Wednesday, Sept. 14 at 6:30 pm 
   LEVEL 2 – Monday, Sept. 19 at 6:00 pm                              LEVEL 7—Thursday, Sept. 15 at 6:30 pm 
   LEVEL 3 - Tuesday, Sept. 13 at 6:00 pm           
    LEVEL 4 & 5 —Tuesday, Sept. 20 at 6:00 pm 

Filipino Mass 

St. Margaret of Scotland Church 

Come join to sing and praise! 

Sunday, September 11th  

Rosary ~ 2:00 pm 
Mass ~ 2:30 pm 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
For your personal adoration and prayers. 

First Thursdays 

Oct. 6th,  Nov. 3rd,  Dec. 1st 

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 
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You Can Help Heal Your Marriage!  
Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry with each other? 

Do you argue or have you just stopped talking to each other? 
Does talking about it only make it worse? 

 

Retrouvaille helps couples through difficult times in their marriages. This program has helped thousands of couples worldwide 
experiencing ALL TYPES of marital difficulties. For confidential information about the Retrouvaille program, or to register for 
the upcoming weekend-NOVEMBER 4th- 6th, please call 1-800-470-2230 and you will be connected directly  

and confidentially to a couple from Long Island/Metro Retrouvaille who can help.  ~  website www.helpourmarriage.org. 
Couples of all faiths, or no faith, are encouraged to attend. No one is turned away for lack of funds. 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or 

bring to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of: Rice Meals,  Instant Potatoes,  Gravy Packets,  White Bread, 
Jars of Juice,  Hearty Soups,  Crackers,  Shelf Stable Milk, Laundry Detergent  

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

Altar Servers Training 

Training will begin on Tuesday, September 
13th and will continue into October (five ses-
sions – all of them beginning at 5:00 PM). 

A Celebration of  

Saint Padre Pio 
Franciscan Friars of the Atonement  

in Garrison NY will be hosting a celebration on  

Saturday, Sept. 24th ~ 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

Mass in Italian at 11:00 am in Our Lady of Atonement  
Chapel followed by the Blessing of our new statue of  

St. Padre Pio. 

There is time to explore the grounds, Stations of the Cross,  
and light candles. 

Picnic grounds and tables available for your food or use our  
food trucks. Religious store on site. 

For info ~ Deacon Tom Rich at trich@atonementfriars.org 

October Bloomin’ 4 Good Program 
Each month, the Stop & Shop Bloomin’ 4 Good Program selects an nonprofit organization local to each store to 

benefit from the sale of specially marked $10.99 Bloomin' 4 Good bouquets. 
For the month of October 2022, St. Margaret of Scotland Food Pantry is the selected  

organization...so, plant some seeds and support the Food Pantry!   

Get excited to purchase some gorgeous bouquets at STOP & SHOP ~   425 Portion Rd. in Lake Ronkonkoma. 

Catholic High School Open House 
You are invited to explore the benefits of a Catholic 
High School Education. ~ Open House Schedule 

 

September 2022 

 

Sat., Sept 24 -10 am.-1 pm.- St. Anthony's HS 
———————————————————————— 
Sun., Sept. 25 - 2 pm. - 4:30 pm. - St. Mary’s College Prep HS 
 

October 2022 
Sat., Oct. 1 - 10 am - 2 pm - Chaminade HS 
                     10 am - 1 pm - Kellenberg Memorial HS 
                     11 am - 2 pm– Sacred Heart Academy 
 

Sun., Oct. 2 - 10 am - 1 pm - Our Lady of Mercy Academy 
                        1 pm– 4 pm -St. Dominic High School 
 

Sat., Oct. 15 - 10 am - 1 pm - Holy Trinity HS 
 

Sun., Oct. 16 - 10 am - 1 pm - St. John the Baptist HS 
 

Test for Admission to Catholic High Schools  
Online for 2022-2023 

Go to www.TACHSINFO.COM  
Registration Deadline ~ October 27, 2022 

Follow us on social media @ CatholicHSofLI 

http://www.retrouvaille.org

